
 
December 15, 2023 

 

STARS Steering CommiƩee 

AssociaƟon for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher EducaƟon 

2401 Walnut Street, Suite 101 

Philadelphia, PA 19103 

 

RE: California State University Stanislaus STARS Report Submission 2020 

 

Dear AASHE Staff and STARS Steering CommiƩee, 

As a member of Stanislaus State’s CollegeCorps, I affirm that I have conducted an internal review of the 
California State University Stanislaus STARS report in full, that the Sustainability Specialist CPFM, has 
responded to inconsistencies and errors idenƟfied, and that the necessary changes have been made to 
the report where revision was required prior to submission. 

I can further aƩest that I have not been involved with the collecƟon of any data for California State 
University Stanislaus’ STARS report. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  

Tiffani Sandoval Rodriguez 
Stanislaus State CollegeCorps  
Business Administration, Human Resources 
Student 

CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, STANISLAUS 

 tsandovalrodriguez@csustan.edu   

 


